
 
 
 
6/4/2024 – St. Mary’s Nursing Center Awarded Grant from Alzheimer’s Foundation 
of America 
 
GREAT NEWS!  The Alzheimer’s Foundation of America (AFA) chose us as a national 
grant winner from organizations across the country!  The grant will support our 
“Wake Up the Senses” program.  The program’s purpose is to enhance the daily 
activities offered to residents, with the use of a Mobile Sensory Cart filled with 
therapeutic tools.  These tools will offer residents, with Alzheimer’s Disease or 
dementia, or those who do not have this diagnosis, an alternative to engage their 
minds to slow the disease and stay mentally stimulated.   
 
Learn more about this program by contacting our Activity Director at 301-475-8000 
or lqueen@smnci.org. 


